Lindisfarne Methodist Parish: Pink Sheet
This is our last Pink Sheet for 2020.  Below is a summary of items from the Parish Council (PC) Meeting held on the 24th Nov 2020:  
1.  Peter welcomed Carolyn McDonald (as our new Parish Steward), and Darren Weston (who was co-opted to be our third Congregational Rep), both to their first PC meeting.    
2. We are sending a greeting card to Eleanor Jillings who is celebrating her 90th birthday on the 5th December.  
3. Health and Safety training will be held early next year for those people willing to be Emergency Wardens on Sunday mornings.  
4. Finances:  Due to COVID 19 the Connexion spent less money than budgeted, so they have reimbursed our church $1,000.     David Little presented our church’s proposed budget for the current financial year to 30th June 2021; this was ratified.  
5. We thank the two donors who funded the new portable projector and the new drapes in the multi-purpose room.  
6. Work continues on identifying what is wrong with our church’s heating system. If repairs are not practical then we will have to investigate new heating options.  
7. Here are some dates to remember:  
13th December 2020, the Choir presents “Night of Wonder, Night of Joy” and Kids Klub will also be involved.  
31st January 2021 we will hold our picnic at Craig and Anna’s farm, so let’s pray for fine weather that Sunday.  
8. Carla Werder has been appointed to the Methodist Mission Southern Board.  
9. Following a special meeting we now have a provisional Mission Statement:  “Our Mission is to be a caring family of God who worship, witness and serve as Christ in our Church and the Community”. Please give any comments you have on this statement to one of our Congregational Reps.  
10. [bookmark: _GoBack]The next PC meeting will be on the 9th February 2021.  
